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Chairman Towns Invites Toyota President to Testify Before Committee
Hearing set to examine safety issues, public concern with Toyota vehicles

WASHINGTON — Chairman Edolphus “Ed” Towns (D-NY) today invited Mr. Akio Toyoda,
President, Toyota Motor Corporation, to testify at a hearing of the Committee on Oversight and
Government Reform on Wednesday, February 24, 2010 titled, “Toyota Gas Pedals: Is the
Public At Risk?” Accordingto The New York Times today , “Mr. Toyoda said he ‘would
consider’ appearing before Congress if he receives a formal invitation, which none of the
committees have issued.”

Chairman Towns announced last month that the Committee is investigating Toyota’s recall of
millions of its vehicles due to reports of malfunctioning gas pedals. The hearing will examine
the Federal government’s response to the recall, and to gain a better understanding of the
nature of the sudden acceleration problem in Toyota vehicles and what should be done about it.

In the letter to Mr. Toyoda, Chairman Towns wrote, “There is widespread public concern
regarding reports of sudden unintended acceleration in Toyota motor vehicles. There appears
to be growing public confusion regarding which vehicles may be affected and how people
should respond. In short, the public is unsure as to what exactly the problem is, whether it is
safe to drive their cars, or what they should do about it. To help clarify this situation, | am
inviting you to testify...”

Text of the letter to Mr. Toyoda is below.
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Mr. Akio Toyoda
President

Toyota Motor Corporation
c/o 601 13t Street, NW
Washington, DC 20005

Dear Mr. Toyoda:

As you know, there is widespread public concern regarding reports of sudden unintended
acceleration in Toyota motor vehicles. Toyota has recalled millions of its vehicles and even
halted production. In addition, there are reports that this problem may have been the direct
cause of serious injury and even death.

There appears to be growing public confusion regarding which vehicles may be affected and
how people should respond. In short, the public is unsure as to what exactly the problem is,
whether it is safe to drive their cars, or what they should do about it.

To help clarify this situation, | am inviting you to testify at a hearing of the Committee on
Oversight and Government Reform on Wednesday, February 24, 2010, at 10 a.m. in room 2154
Rayburn House Office Building.

You may submit written testimony for the record, of any reasonable length. In addition to your
written testimony, you should be prepared to provide a five minute opening statement and
answer questions posed by Members of the Committee.

Information for witnesses appearing before the Committee is contained in the enclosed Witness
Information Sheet. In particular, please note the procedures for submitting written testimony at
least two business days prior to the hearing.

We ask that you please contact the Committee by 5:00 p.m. on Friday, February 19, 2009, to
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confirm your attendance. Should you have any questions, please contact the Committee staff
at 202-225-5051.

Sincerely,

Edolphus Towns
Chairman

Documents and Links
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